October, 2006
To: Waldorf Class of 61,

Wow, the time for a letter is here again.  Time goes so fast.  It seems to go faster and faster as I get older and older.  How is it with you?

Connie and I were happy to be a part of our 45th reunion at Waldorf.  Connie, my wife, is not a graduate of Waldorf, but she has been with me to, I guess now, three reunions. She has also gone with me to my high school reunions and she goes to her high school reunion.  But, do you know what?  Connie enjoys going to the Waldorf reunion more than any other.  I do also.

There were 14 of us at the reunion.  It really was fun renewing and updating where we are and how we got there.  We have a great class.  You may already know that Duane and Oscar were honored by being inducted into the Waldorf Athletic Hall of Fame.  Congratulations Duane and Oscar.
It was very encouraging to hear President Dick Hanson speak about the vision he has for Waldorf.  Makes you just want to keep involved.  I was so encouraged that I have given some local students encouragement to attend Waldorf.  One with her family will be taking a tour later this week.
Our class is starting something new.  We have our own web site.  www.waldorfclassof61.com  I encourage you to go to it and take a look.  Be sure to sign the Guest Book, and enter some memories on our Discussion page.  You will have a chance to see what your class mates have written to keep us up to date.  If you have stories to tell this is the place to go.  If you have pictures send them to me and I will put them on the site.  If you send pictures be sure to include the names of people pictured and short explanation of what it is about.  I will return all pictures sent to me.  When I get them they will go on the site for all to see.

If you do not have a computer, go to your local library and you will be able to view the site and make entries on it.   Gee, I wonder how many of our class do not have a computer and an Internet connection.
There are 23 of us using our E-mail communication.  In order to use it and share information you have to be entered into the system.  You can do that by sending your address to me at dan@boku.net.  It would be great if we had more of our class listed.  It is a great system you only need to know one address to send to the entire list.  I keep it up so you do not have to make entries in your address book to be current.  If you are entered into the system you can mail to classmate@waldorclassof61.com and every one gets your message, but if your address is not in the program you can not use it.  So this is your chance to get in.
This may be a shorter letter, we can share directly so much information on our web site.  

Thanks,

Dan Eisch

3520 Big Timber Drive

Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494

dan@boku.net   Phone: 715.325.3255
